
2012 - IN PICTURES

The Titanic experience on a trip to Belfast. A wonderful couple of days at the Olympics. Celebrating completing the second term’s assignments 
with fellow students.

Plenty of hiking: frost in the Peak District, 
Linda at the top of Helvellyn and below  

a mountain top in Bavaria. 
Left: new addition to the family - Tilly

I spent the summer researching my 
dissertation on the River Severn 

estuary, here looking across to the 
island of Steep Holm.

MSc 
completed, 

I graduated 
this 

month 
27 

years 
after 

the 
first 
time!

The course, (MSc in 
Biological Photography 
and Imaging at 
the University of 
Nottingham) 
involved 
photographing and 
filming wildlife 
such as this 
magnificent eagle. 
Also microscopy, 

time lapse movies, 
underwater 

photography, video 
and movie editing 

and  layout and design 
of magazines, books, 

ebooks and websites. 
Great fun!
Now I’ve just got to 
get a job ...

Skiing in France in January got the year 
off to a great start.

MERRY CHRISTMAS ONE AND ALL!


